
SPECIAL MEETING 
OF THE NORTH HORNELL VILLAGE BOARD 

January 18, 2021 6:00PM
Meeting Minutes

ATTENDANCE: Mayor: John Falci 
Trustees: Joseph Ingalls, Joseph Flint, Joshua Greenthal, Richard Head
Clerk Vanessa Scott

The board reviewed and discussed the proposal received from the Canisteo Police Chief Kyle Amidon.

Trustee Joseph Flint voiced his concern about the $8,000 in administrative cost.  More discussion on this took place.

Trustee Richard Head explained that he would have to Abstain from voting because the Chief of Police, Kyle 
Amidon is his nephew but would give his opinion to begin at the least amount of hours for a trial period of 4 months
and revisit it to decide if it is something the Village would like to continue in the next budget season.

Further discussion took place with no decisions made at this time.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:10pm

Upcoming monthly meeting: Monday, February 8, 2020 at 6:00pm

Upcoming Meetings: 
January 25, 2021 – Canisteo Police Chief Kyle Amidon 6:00pm
January 25, 2021 – Budget Meeting 6:30pm
February 1, 2021 – Budget Meeting 6:00pm

Respectfully submitted,

Vanessa Scott
Village Clerk


